
ABC golf tournament to be held on June 7 at Cranston
Country Club
April 06, 2010 - Rhode Island

The third annual Harvey Simms Memorial Golf Tournament will take place on June 7 at the
Cranston Country Club. The event begins with a 9 am shotgun start and dinner and awards at 3 pm.
A portion of the tournament proceeds will be used to fund a scholarship in Simms' name to a
graduating senior at the William M. Davies, Jr. Career & Technical High School.
Contact Michael Logee at (401) 305-3510 or email michael@abcri.org or visit www.abcri.org for
more information.
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